
From:
To: Steeple Renewables Project
Subject: RE: Steeples Renewable Project EIA Scoping Report
Date: 24 May 2024 17:36:15

Dear Planning Inspectorate,
 
Further to the response which I submitted on 21st May, the County Council would wish to make the following additional comments with respect
to Rights of Way:
 

The information that is required for RoW should appear in the Section 14 Transport and Access as they are part of the minor highways
network.
 
This section should cover the RoW network that is affected, confirmed by a formal search of the Definitive Map and Statement for Public
Rights of Way to Row Landsearches <row.landsearches@nottscc.gov.uk>
 
They should consider:

If/where  the development affects the RoW network
can the network  be accommodated without diversion within the design of the site(s).    
is there a strong reason  to consider a permanent diversion of the path(s) if required
is there a temporary effect on the network during construction  (requiring temporary closures for public safety) - can
alternative/phase ed temporary routes be considered  for the duration
is there an opportunity to create a new paths to link the network  where there may be a missing link  or a clear need to connect to
areas
the design of the paths to include a buffer area/green corridor  that the RoW sit within  
maintenance regime for the duration of the development  

 
The amenity of the use of the network would be considered in a separate section under Section 7 Landscape Appraisal.
 
I hope that these comments are of assistance.
 
Kind regards,
 
Will Lawrence MRTPI
Planning and Infrastructure Manager | Planning Policy
Place Department | Nottinghamshire County Council
County Hall | Loughborough Road | West Bridgford | NG2 7QP

 

From: William Lawrence 
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 4:47 PM
To: SteepleRenewables@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Cc: Nina Wilson @nottscc.gov.uk>; 'Amanda Broadhead' @bassetlaw.gov.uk>
Subject: Steeples Renewable Project EIA Scoping Report
 
Dear Planning Inspectorate,
 
Please find attached a response from Nottinghamshire County Council with respect to the above consultation.
 
Kind regards,
 
Will Lawrence MRTPI
Planning and Infrastructure Manager | Planning Policy
Place Department | Nottinghamshire County Council
County Hall | Loughborough Road | West Bridgford | NG2 7QP

 

Nottinghamshire County Council is committed to protecting your privacy and ensuring all personal information is kept confidential and
safe – for more details see https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/global-content/privacy
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